DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE NORTHEAST WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on NOV 20 2002, pursuant to the provisibns of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning
rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, arevision to the Northeast Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP)
was adopted by the Department. This revision modifies the Bergen County Utility Authority
(BCUA) Wastewater Management Plan (WMP) and the Northeast WQMP to address the
following issue. The Tulip Tree Lane Subdivision, located in Alpine Borough, Lot 4 & 17,
Block 22, consisting of 3 single family houses has a flow of 900 gallons per day (gpd). This flow
will be added to the Bergen County Utility Authority by way of the Cresskill sewage system.
This revision is in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5(b) 4.v. which allows the Department to
make revisions for an expansion of less than 100 acres, less than 8,000 gallons per day of
additional wastewater flow so long that it does not create a significantly new pattern of sewered
development and thus does not create incentives for additional revisions or amendments to open
new areas to sewered developments. B
This revision represents only one part of the permit process and other issues will need to be
addressed prior to final permit issuance. This site must still meet the conditions for a Treatment
Works Approval. Additional issues which were not reviewed in conjunction with this revision
but which may need to be addressed include environmentally sensitive areas that are subject to
regulation under federal or State statutes or rules. '

wrence J. Bajér, Director
ivision of Watershed Management
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